
 

 

 

 

 

 
TOWN OF PENDLETON 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 
 

 

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that the Town Board of the Town of Pendleton, Niagara County, New 

York, has scheduled a public hearing for the 13th day of February, 2017 at 6:50 p.m., at the 

Pendleton Town Hall, 6570 Campbell Boulevard, Pendleton, New York, 14094.  The purpose of 

the hearing is to receive public input on a proposed rezoning of a portion of vacant land (5.85 

acres) on Campbell Blvd. (SBL #150.00-1-25) across from Brauer’s Restaurant.  The current 

zoning is Light Commercial with the requested rezoning to be R2 Residential. A copy of the 

Rezoning Application is available for review in the Town Clerk’s Office.   

 

All interested parties will be heard. 
 

 
 
 

        TERRY PIENTA, Town Clerk 

 

 

Dated: February 2, 2017 

 

Publish: February 6, 2017 

 

 
 
__________________________ 
         Terry Pienta, Town Clerk 
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